
From: Гулшат Кумекжановна Мажитова <g.mazhitova@energo.gov.kz> 
To: "aarhus.compliance@unece.org" <aarhus.compliance@unece.org> 
Cc: melnik.29, Даулетьярова Наталья Ивановна, Ташкенбаева Сауле Канатовна, assergoha, 

Fiona.Marshall@unece.org, gyeskendirova, altyn_aisa 
Date: 12/07/2017 11:30 
Subject: RE: Decision V/9i (Kazakhstan) - request for brief update 
 
 
 

 Dear Sebastian Bechtel, 

the draft Order of the Rules of Public Hearings hasn't been adopted yet because recently Accredited companies sent 

us their suggestions and comments. So we have  to agree with them a final version including their suggestions. Then 

we need to send the final version to the Ministry of Justice, which will take a month time. In total, we need another 2 

or 3 months to adopt the Order. 

Thanks, 

 

Gulshat, Ministry of Energy. 

  
 


